
Lead Privatization Specialist
For all information please see UNDP web site. Applications
should be submitted electronically (CV and covering letter) to
Richard  Marshall  at  UNDP  Bosnia  &  Herzegovina,  (email:

rmarshall@undp.ba) by close of business on Friday 14th May
2004.

https://www.ohr.int/lead-privatization-specialist-2/
mailto:rmarshall@undp.ba

